
First Annual Photo Contest 
 
The Entomological Society of Canada is proud to announce its First Annual Photo 
Contest. In 2005, The Canadian Entomologist and the Bulletin of the Entomological 
Society of Canada launched a new format for their two publications, part of which 
involves colour images on the covers. These images are intended to represent the breadth 
of entomology covered by the Society’s publications. Images will be changed with each 
new volume. 
 
Contest rules are as follows: 
 
1. Photos can be submitted as an electronic file (preferred), a slide, or print (negative 

will be required if chosen). Digital images must have a resolution of at least 50 
pixels/cm. 

2. Entrants can submit more than one photo. 
3. Photos must be taken by the entrant, or the entrant must own copyright. 
4. The copyright of the photo remains with the entrant, but use must be granted to The 

Entomological Society of Canada for its inclusion on the cover of one volume (i.e. 6 
issues) of The Canadian Entomologist. 

5. The entrant must be a member in good standing of the Entomological Society of 
Canada. 

6. The judging committee will be chosen by the Chair of the Publications Committee. 
7. Photos need not be restricted to insect “portraits”. To represent the scope of 

entomological research we encourage photos of field plots, laboratory experiments, 
insect impacts, sampling equipment, non-insect arthropods, etc. Please provide a few 
lines describing the photo. 

8. A selection of the entries will be exhibited and the winners announced at the Joint 
Annual Meeting of the Entomological Society of Canada and Alberta in Canmore, 
Alberta, 2-5 November 2005. 

9. There is no cash award for the winners, but photographers will be acknowledged in 
each issue the photos are printed.  

10. Submissions should be sent by 1 September 2005 to: 
 

Allan Carroll 
Chair of the Publications Committee  
506 West Burnside Rd, Pacific Forestry Centre 
Victoria, BC, Canada   V8Z 1M5 
Tel: (250) 363-0639, Fax: (250) 363-0775 
E-mail: acarroll@pfc.cfs.nrcan.gc.ca 


